
 

 Submission    
No 224 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO USE OF PRIMATES AND OTHER ANIMALS 

IN MEDICAL RESEARCH IN NEW SOUTH WALES 
 
 
 

Organisation: NSW Association of Australian Medical Research Institutes 
(NSW-AAMRI) 

Date Received: 31 March 2022 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: Inquiry into the use of primates and other animals in medical research in New South Wales 
 
I write on behalf of the NSW-AAMRI Chapter in relation to the NSW Parliamentary inquiry into the use 
of primates and other animals in research in NSW. 
 
The NSW-AAMRI Chapter Committee met and considered the Terms of Reference of the inquiry and 
was critically involved in developing the national AAMRI submission, therefore strongly endorses its 
submission. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Professor Peter R Schofield AO 
 

Professor Peter R Schofield AO FAHMS PhD DSc 
Chair, NSW Chapter, AAMRI 

 
  




